## Invitation to the Ambassadors for Peace Forum and Planning Meeting

Theodore T. Shimmyo June 18, 2017



Dear Brothers and Sisters of the BFC Community,

This is a message from Maria Vargas of UPF-USA.

There will be an Ambassadors for Peace forum (followed by a planning meeting) to be held on Tuesday, June 20, 2017, 6:30 pm, 4 West 43rd Street, Aqua Room, New York, under the sponsorship of UPF-USA. If you have any Ambassadors for Peace (or even any important people to be Ambassadors for Peace) as your guests, please invite them. The invitation letter is attached.

I think this will be a great opportunity to let them know about the Madison Square Garden event of July 15.

Sincerely,

Dr. Shimmyo, Acting Pastor

Read Letter of Invitation

June 15, 2017

Dear Distinguished Ambassadors for Peace,

You are cordially invited to attend Ambassadors for Peace global leaders forum, on, "Nations of Peace: Exploring essential elements for international and intercultural cooperation", and planning meeting, to be held on Tuesday, June 20, 2017, 6:30 pm, 4 West 43rd Street, Agua Room, New York, NY 10036.

In a time of rapid change and global transformation, interconnectivity, and global crisis, international and intercultural cooperation are essential and critical. The forum will explore essential elements for global cooperation, and necessity.

Additionally, there will be Ambassadors for Peace planning meeting. Discussions will include upcoming UPF events, and mapping way forward.

Contribution of your expertise and knowledge to the above discussions will be invaluable.

Presenters include: Dr. Richard de Sena, President, UPF USA and Ambassadors for Peace.

Confirm your participation by registering online at: upf-afp. eventbrite.com. Ambassadors for Peace have VIP access. Refreshments will be served.

If you have any questions or need additional information feel free to contact us at: email: contactus@upfus.org, or call tel: (302) 312-3159.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely yours,

Ricardo de Sena President

Piendo de Jena

**UPF-USA** 

Maria L. vargas

maria L. Vargas

**Executive Director** 

Office of Latin Affairs, UPF USA

Telephone: +1 302 312 3159

Email: contactus@upfus.org